
 

GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

  D.M. COLLEGE OF COMMERCE: IMPHAL 
 

N O T I C E 
October 31, 2020 

 

No. 10/1/2018-DMC/COM:  It is hereby informed to all intended candidates that submission of 

forms for admission to M.Com. 1st Semester for the session 2020-21 has been extended up to 3 p.m. 

of 3rd November 2020.  

                      

 

 

 

   
 (Dr. A. Nabachandra Singh) 
 Principal, 
 D.M. College of Commerce, Imphal. 
 
Copy to:-  

1. PS to Vice-Chancellor, DMU, Manipur.  
2. The Registrar, DMU, Manipur. 
3. College Notice Board. 
4. University and College websites. 
5. Office Copy.  

 


